To Class 2010, Graduates of San Jose and Environs
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In light of all the illegal and Unjust sanction against peace loving people of
Eritrea, hence the unwavering rejection and justified resistance by our
people, we hereby wish the happiest of all Independence day to all
Eritreans, at home and abroad. In considering the independent minds and
hearts of Eritreans, we also wanted to congratulate all Eritrean student
graduates of Class 2010. In relation, the Eritrean Community of San Jose,
CA would like to consider a special moment of congratulations and a
special gift, worth of encouragement and recognition, to all Eritrean High
School and College students of San Jose and its environs, in our
Independence Day celebration of May 29, 2010.

Please register your name for this event by calling Berhane Yihdego @
(408) 244 9103 or (408) 667 1457, before May 23, 2010. Good Luck !

Eternal Glory to our Martyrs !
Awet n’Hafash !

National Holidays Coordinating Committee
San Jose, California



